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The Legislature is two thirds done with their session.   There are still many 
pending bills on the floor.  Check out the Unicameral Update to keep informed.   
There are great articles in the Southern Nebraska Register, too. 

I have updated the Deanery roster as parishes reported their new officers.  Please 
remember to email any changes to your PCCW to me at 
ldccwleadership@gmail.com.   Please include name, address, phone number and 
email.   Keeping this current makes our job much easier in communicating with 
everyone. 

I received 28 Charitable Works Surveys.   They dribbled in slowly, but I have a 
report completed.    A copy of the report is attached and will be available on the 
diocesan website.  It is great to see all the spiritual and service work being done in 
our parishes.   Thank you for all you do! 

April showers bring May flowers.   Please pray we will be blessed with rain soon 
and it will continue through the summer.   Not only for our crops, but to keep the 
fires from burning our parched land.  God, our heavenly creator, please let the rain 
pour over our parched lands.  Amen! 
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